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Community | Annual General Meeting
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AGM Nomination and RSVP Links:

Please access the online nomination form for Advisory Board and Finance Committee positions here. Nominations are due 5pm

Wednesday 31 May.

Please register your attendance to the AGM here by Wednesday 31 May.
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https://forms.office.com/r/aT1QJgENnj
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=xL-v_CgSiUuK87ZAqkHR1r78FfSyeFtFpRqYY6YvdDZUQ0lEWU1UNUFNVlpMTlkyR1BLQUtZSFg1TS4u


Community | Career Expo-Stallholder Call Out
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For more information or to register your interest, please contact Claire Dodman.

Community | Naz Connects Cook Up - Tuesday Week 4
Grounded by our Catholic beliefs, we aspire to be a living experience of Church, with every family at the heart.

The 'Nazareth Connects' food relief program offers care and support through preparing meals and other short-term help for families who

may find themselves “running on empty”.

We are looking for volunteers to help with our next Nazareth Connects Cook-up next Tuesday 23 May at 6:00 pm at the Flinders Park

Campus Domestic Kitchen.

A glass of wine will be available for you to enjoy. You only need to help once to make a difference.

If you are not available in the evening, please consider donating some non-perishable ingredients to contribute to our recipes. These

include pasta, tomato puree, pasta sauce, tin tomatoes, rice, liquid chicken or vegetable stock or olive oil. Donations of ingredients will be

warmly received at either of our campuses.

For more information or to register your interest, please contact Anne Ucci.

Community | Share Your Culture – Engagement Opportunity
We have 2 opportunities for our wider community to engage in our student’s learning.

Year 7 Italian Culture Day - Thursday 29 June and Friday 30 June,  9am - 12noon, Flinders Park Campus 

If you are of Italian heritage we are seeking volunteers across our 2 mornings to assist with making gnocci, bocce and lawn games,

making Italian good luck charms and a mega quiz.

Year 5 Culturefest - Monday 5 June 11am - 12noon or 2 – 3pm, Findon Campus, Catherine Community Centre

Our Year 5’s undertake an integrated project that focuses on learning about a range of European cultures.

We are seeking people from our community who have cultural heritage from Spain, France, Germany, Italy, Greece, Turkey, Israel and

England to share their knowledge of:

Cultural celebrations and religious traditions

Cultural food

Then and Now (history eg what it was like when you were a child compared to now)

Traditional dress/ costume

We invite you in for a free coffee to the Catherine Community Centre and to share your knowledge with a small group of students. Your

conversation and sharing will enhance their research project greatly.

If you, or someone in your family is interested in either of these opportunities please contact Victoria Richardson. 

Community | Upcoming Family Masses
This Sunday 21 May, hosted by Nazareth in Our Lady of the Manger Church, Findon

Sunday 28 May, hosted by Immaculate Heart of Mary in Sacred Heart Catholic Church, Hindmarsh
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R-12 | Sibling Enrolment Reminder
We invite current families to submit enrolment applications for any younger siblings planning to commence at Nazareth in Reception or

Year 7 in 2026 and beyond.

It is important that we receive a completed application for each sibling a minimum of 2 years prior to commencement.

Students and siblings currently attending Nazareth Findon Campus (R-6 College) do not need to re-enrol for Year 7.

Please visit our website for an online enrolment application. 

The $50 application fee is only payable once per family, therefore it does not apply for the enrolment of younger siblings.

Should you have a sibling in Year 7 2024 or 2025 and have not submitted an enrolment application please call our 7-12 Registrar on

84065012 as soon as possible to discuss enrolment. 

R-12 | Co-Curricular Sports
Click here to view the latest R-6 Co-curricular sports results.

Click here to view the latest 7-12 Co-curricular sports results.

Weekly fixture information can be accessed on the Nazareth website:

R-6: www.nazareth.org.au/college/sport/R-6-sport

7-12: www.nazareth.org.au/college/sport/7-12-sport

Fixtures are updated on a regular basis; please ensure you check the relevant fixture pages regularly. Significant changes to fixtures will

be communicated by your sports coordinator via email. Please check the R-12 Cocurricular Sports Handbook for more sports

information.
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https://www.nazareth.org.au/college/enrolment
https://enrol.nazareth.org.au/application-for-enrolment/start
https://www.nazareth.org.au/__files/d/160356/Term_2_Wk3_Primary.pdf
https://www.nazareth.org.au/__files/d/160346/7-12_Sports_Results.pdf
http://www.nazareth.org.au/college/sport/R-6-sport
http://www.nazareth.org.au/college/sport/7-12-sport


ECC & R-6 | Grandfriends Day - Tomorrow
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Please note: tomorrow Friday 19 May is also National Walk Safely to School Day. If you are able, you may like to take this opportunity to

save our Findon Campus carparks for our Grandfriends by walking, cycling or parking a little further away.  

R-6 | Assembly (Hosted by Year 2) - Friday Week 4
On Friday 26 May (Week 4) we will have a R-6 Assembly at 2:15pm in the MacKillop Hall, hosted by the Year 2 Neighbourhood. All

parents / family members are warmly welcome to attend.

R-6 | Positive Minds Parent Presentation - Postponed

The Positive Minds Parent Presentation scheduled for Tuesday 23 May (Week 4) has been postponed and will be rescheduled for a later

date this year.

We apologise for any inconvenience and will provide updates as soon as the new date is confirmed. We look forward to welcoming

Madhavi later this year - please keep an eye on our newsletter for details of the rescheduled session. 
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R-6 | Returning of Books

We ask that all families have a check around home for any readers, reader packs or library books that are yet to be returned to school.

As you can imagine, Nazareth spends a considerable amount of money on PM readers, decodable readers and books for the students to

take home, and when they are not returned to school, the variety of books available for the students to access diminishes greatly.

Should you find any books that belong to Nazareth, please return them to your child’s class teacher or the Resource Centre (Library) as

soon as possible.

We appreciate your support in ensuring all readers and books are returned in a timely manner and in the state in which they were

borrowed.

Years 1 & 2 | Materials Required for Projects
Year 1 and 2 students are required to bring a named shoe box to school by Monday 29 May (Week 5), to form the base of a

diorama. Any spares are also welcome for other children to use.

Year 1 students will be learning about Living Things in Science this term. As part of their learning, the students will be constructing

dioramas of animals and their habitats in our Technologies lesson. 

Year 2 students are learning about Aboriginal Culture in Humanities and Social Sciences. As part of their learning, the students will be

constructing dioramas of a Dreaming Story in our Technologies lesson.

As these tasks also have a focus on sustainably, we would like to repurpose items where possible. If you could please support your child

in collecting other clean recyclable materials, in accordance with their planning that would be greatly appreciated. Recyclable materials

may include: cereal / muesli bar boxes, paper towel cardboard rolls (no toilet rolls please), plastic bottles, plastic lids, egg cartoons,
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corks, catalogues.

We will also have some materials available at school. Thank you for your support.

Years 2-6 | Uniform Requirements for School Sport Training
We acknowledge that it can be problematic for students to have to get changed in and out of their winter uniform at school in order to

participate in before and / or after school training sessions. Therefore, in Terms 2 and 3, students who have school sport training before

or after school are permitted to wear their sport uniform on the day of their training. 

Should your child wish to wear specific football or soccer attire to train in after school, they are required to wear their winter uniform

throughout the day and get changed after school.

Students who train during their lunch time are required to wear their winter uniform and put their sneakers on for the duration of the

training and then change back into their black leather school shoes for the remainder of the day.

 

Class teachers will be provided with a training schedule and a list of students involved. Should a student choose to wear their sport

uniform on a day that is not their designated sport uniform day for the class or a training day, without a note from a parent / caregiver,

they will be issued with a ‘Presentation and Uniform’ notification. Should a student receive three of these in a term, they will need to

attend the Reflection Room for a conversation with a member of the Leadership Team and their future participation in school sport will be

discussed. 

 

The staff appreciate your support in helping to ensure that your child/ren wear the correct uniform to school.

Year 6 | Host Parish Mass
Families are warmly invited to attend the Parish Mass on Friday 26 May (Week 4) and Friday 2 June (Week 5) at 9:15am in the OLM

Church at Findon. Students of Year 6 will be hosting these Masses, taking on various roles and leading the singing.

Friday 26 May (Week 4): Hosted by 6A & 6G

Friday 2 June (Week 5): Hosted by 6H

We invite you to join together for a coffee or drink after Mass in the Café. Thank you for respecting our sacred space and saving your

coffee for before or after Mass.

7-12 | MSP Photos - Wednesday Week 4
On Wednesday 24 May (Week 4) all 7-12 students will have their MSP school photos taken. Envelopes for ordering photos will be

distributed to students tomorrow.

Full winter uniform is required including blazer. If students have PE on Wednesday they will be required to change.

Students who miss having their photo taken can have their catch up photo on Monday 29 May (Week 5).

7-12 | Kidman Park Information Evening
Please click here to view a letter that was sent to 7 – 12 families last Term regarding transition to the Kidman Park Campus. 

We encourage and welcome all families, particularly families with children currently in Years 9 – 11 to attend an information night:

Wednesday 31 May (Week 5) at 6:00pm 

Location: St Sebastian Centre, Flinders Park Campus

Please RSVP here with any questions or specific information you would like to know.

This will be an opportunity to ask further questions you may have around the Kidman Park Campus, as well as hear further updates that
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https://www.nazareth.org.au/__files/d/159607/202300413_Kidman_Park_Campus_Transition.pdf
https://www.nazareth.org.au/rsvp-for-kidman-park-info-night


may be available by this time.

We look forward to continuing to share updates as this exciting time draws nearer. 

7-12 | National Sorry Day Mass
On Friday 26 May (Week 4), the Flinders Park Campus will recognise National Sorry Day with a Mass in the St Sebastian Centre. All

students in Years 7-12 will be required to wear Formal Uniform with blazer (no PE Uniform).

Please check the Personal Presentation and Uniform Requirements document (available on our website) for a full description of Formal

Uniform. 

7-12 | Divulging Discoveries: Year 12 AIF Talks Evening
Thursday 25 May (Week 4) | 7:00pm - 8:30pm | Performing Arts Space, Flinders Park Campus

Experience the power of creative thinking and personal exploration as our Year 12 students share their most exciting ideas and

discoveries at this captivating event.

Similar to the TED Talks style, this evening is designed to showcase the incredible work our students have been doing through their self-

directed Activating Identities and Futures (AIF) projects. 

Our students will take to the stage to share the knowledge, passion and creativity they have uncovered through their research across a

diverse range of fields including science, technology, business, the arts and more.

7-12 | Social Kung Fu - Save the Date
Save The Date: Nazareth will be facilitating Social Kung Fu at the Flinders Park Campus starting on Monday 19 June at

6:00pm. More details to come.

What is Social Kung Fu?

Social Kung Fu, is an innovative and empowering program that combines the principles of martial arts with social skills development.

Through its unique approach, Social Kung Fu aims to cultivate confidence, effective communication, and empathy, equipping individuals

with the tools they need to navigate social interactions with grace and resilience. By harnessing the philosophy and techniques of Kung

Fu, this program provides a transformative experience, empowering participants to build strong relationships, navigate conflicts, and

thrive in various social environments.

10-12 | Box of Books Survey
Nazareth Year 11 and Year 12 families trialled the 'Box of Books' platform for their 2023 booklist requirements. We would like to

understand more about your user experience. Please complete our brief survey at: www.surveymonkey.com/r/V2KVNDF
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